
Heath Brook School
Principal's Update: March 2020

We Need Your Feeback - Heath Brook Parent
Survey!
Below you will �nd the Heath Brook Parent Survey developed by the
members of the Heath Brook School Council. Please take a few minutes
to �ll it out and submit it by Friday, March 13th.

The School Council hopes to collect valuable information on four key
areas: Teaching & Learning, Family Engagement, School Culture and
School Safety. Please select 1 for strongly agree, 2 for agree, 3 for
neutral/unsure, 4 for disagree and 5 for strongly disagree.

The results of this anonymous survey will be shared with school personnel to improve the educational
experience your child has at the Heath Brook School!

Heath Brook School Celebrates Black
History Month
Heath Brook students in Kindergarten, First and Second grade spent
time learning about Black Americans, both past and present, who
have made signi�cant, impactful contributions to our society.
Through writing, drawing, reading and speaking, students explored
the cultural perspectives of Ruby Bridges, Martin Luther King Jr,
Barack Obama and others who inspired and empowered our nation.
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Bus Stop Reminder!
Recently, we have had more students return back to school on the bus
after PM dismissal. Feedback from bus drivers indicates that
parents/guardians are not always readily visible at the stop.

At this age level, bus drivers look for an adult at the bus stop - if not, they
bring students back to the main o�ce at the Heath Brook. In order to
help our bus stop routines run smoothly, please ensure that you are present and visible at the bus stop
a few minutes before your student arrives. Thank you for your help!

Read Across America Week! March 2nd - 6th, 2020

Heath Brook Parent Survey
Below you will find the Heath Brook Parent Survey developed by the members of 
the Heath Brook School Council.  Please take a few minutes to fill it out and 
submit it by Friday, March 13th. 

The School Council hopes to collect valuable information on four key areas: 
Teaching & Learning, Family Engagement, School Culture and School Safety.  
Please select 1 for strongly agree, 2 for agree, 3 for neutral/unsure, 4 for disagree 
and 5 for strongly disagree.

School Nurse Update:
Welcome back from winter break!

We hope you all had a fun and restful week off.

Upcoming Events:
At the end of March, a presentation for all grades is scheduled. Our
guest speaker is coming from the Boston Children’s Hospital to
teach our students the importance of recreational safety.

Be Well, Stay Well
Nurse Rossi
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Digital Learning Update - A Note from Ms.
Starkey
Your K and 1 students are loving the reading game, "Teach Your Monster
to Read"! We have been using this app to practice navigating websites
and using the trackpad. If they want to practice at home, the Web
browser is FREE!

Go to this LINK and get started! The username is typically their �rst name, sometimes followed by their
last initial. (no password)

If playing on the iPad enter in the class code - 3288147
** Until Feb 28th, the app is FREE **

Mark Your Calendars - Upcoming Dates!
Here are some important upcoming dates:

Mar 2-6: Read Across America Week
Mar 6: Bingo for Books 6-7:30pm @ HB Cafe
Mar 13: Half Day for students
Mar 25: Grade 2 Wax Museum

https://www.teachyourmonstertoread.com/u/3288147
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NAESP's Report to Parents: Executive Functioning FAQ's

Click Here to Read ReportClick Here to Read Report

Executive functioning is a set of skills that help your child make plans, control behavior and set
goals. Your child's growing brain is like a busy airport and executive function is like it's air-tra�c

control system!

Mar 30- Apr 8: HB Food Pantry Drive

http://www.naesp.org/sites/default/files/RtP_ExecFunction_1.pdf
http://www.naesp.org/sites/default/files/RtP_ExecFunction_1.pdf


@HBTweets165

Heath Brook School
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